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Morning Classes

January 8
th

– 12
th

, 2018

This coming week looks 

great for playing outside! 

Please make sure your child 

has 

• snowpants

• snow boots

• a warm coat

• snow mittens

• hat

It works best to pack the 

snow gear in a cloth bag 

separate from your child’s 

backpack. 

Please label all your child’s 

gear with his/her name to 

prevent mix-ups!

*Our letter was Ll this week.

*This week we learned what bears, birds, and deer 

do in the winter. We learned the words hibernation 

and migration. 

*In our small groups we sorted bears according to 

size, put 3-scene puzzles together to tell a story, and 

drew what we like to do in the winter.

*We had a great time playing outside a few days this 

week! Making snow angels and snowmen is great 

fun! 

*Our Jesus Time story was about Jesus’ baptism. We 

learned that Jesus was baptized in the Jordan River 

by John the Baptist. 

Next week the MWF class will finish their study of animals in 

the winter. The T/Th class will start their study of penguins.

Our letter will be Mm

*Monday, January 15: No School

*Wednesday, January 17: Scholastic Book Orders Due

*Thursday, January 18: Storytime with Miss Sue 



PHOTOS FROM THE WEEK

A princess and her baby Snow Angel!

Building a castleSnowman Fun!


